
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sixth Grade Parents and Guardians, 
 
It was a pleasure to see so many of you again last night and to be launching into your 
child's middle school experience with you.  The energy was palpable, and those “turn 
and talk” conversations were dynamic. I hope you all found the evening helpful -- and as 
enjoyable as I did. 
 
Linked here, please find and fill out the Camp Mason Waiver form I mentioned at 
orientation, and this medical/food questionnaire so your child can join us on the 
overnight trip.  
 
I also am attaching the packing list for the trip, in case you did not get a copy, and the 
program for this evening in case you were not able to attend and would like to know 
what we covered. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me at this email address or at 201-227-3237 with any 
questions. 
 
Thank you for sharing your children with us!  I look forward to our next gatherings -- 
back to school night on the 18th and our parent forum, October 15th.  
 
All the best, 
 
Tasha Urbanowski 
Sixth Grade Dean 
P.S. I would appreciate your feedback on the evening if you were able to attend! 
 
 

 

 

https://app.waiversign.com/e/63eec467af46c5001294d4da/doc/63eec5c1af46c5001294d5e2?eventName=Dwight%20Englewood%206th%20grade%20October%202025&eventDate=2025-10-09T23:59:59.999Z
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd6cP8upqMkscwRkKItpwHd_rAwFD0fLESLgcAqZna4qQRA7g/viewform?usp=header
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1z4U_2CBUSQVPlajOTpD1vt6cYR2w62oZDBuHjcHU5Pg/edit

